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From: Kathleen Baireuther
To: Ramirez, Elaine
Subject: Sign Review Board May 9th 2022 - Case #C16-2022-0003
Date: Wednesday, May 04, 2022 11:25:44 AM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hi Elaine,

I am a neighbor of this case and reached out to Shana for clarification about the site plan for
the signs. She was very helpful and upon reviewing the proposed signage, I am in favor of the
proposed variance, assuming the placement of the signs in practice is consistent with these
renderings.

I am not available during the meeting time on May 9th because I am traveling for work, but
wanted to submit my comments in advance of the meeting.

Thank you,
Kathleen Baireuther
1601 E 5th St, Unit 201 Austin, TX 78702

-- 
Kathleen Baireuther

mobile: 512.527.4864

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL
source. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you

believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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